
28th April 2023 

Nursery News    
  

Our topic is  

This week in Nursery  

 
 

Animals 

This week we have been  counting objects to 5 and matching the numeral to the 
number of objects.  

We had a great time when the animals came in to school! We saw lots of animals 
including goats, rabbits, tarantulas and snakes! 



Next Week in Nursery  

Literacy  
 
We will read the book ‘Walking Through the 
Jungle‘. 
 
 
 
 

Maths 
We will find 1 more and 1 less of numbers to 5. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Messages 

 
Remember to send in any photos of your  
children learning at home to  
nurseryphotos@kingsgate-
pri.camden.sch.uk 
 

Expressive Arts and Design 
 

Next week we will make crowns  to celebrate 
the King’s coronation using different materials 
to create texture. 
 
 
 
 
 

 Songs, Rhymes and Poems 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Understanding of the World 
 
We will name animals and match them to their 
young. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


